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IN THE MEDIA

Winston & Strawn Attorneys Featured in Chicago Daily Law
Bulletin Regarding Mentoring Program

DECEMBER 24, 2012

Several Winston & Strawn attorneys were mentioned in the Chicago Daily Law Bulletin article, “Law Firm Honors Its

Mentors,” published December 24, 2012. Robine Morrison was among the program participants featured in the

article.

On December 12, a luncheon was held to recognize those who participated in the Illinois Supreme Court

Commission on Professionalism’s Lawyer-to-Lawyer Mentoring Program. Approximately 65 Winston & Strawn lawyers

participated in the program during its initial year.

Robine Morrison called her involvement in the program “one of the most valuable things that I have done as far as

developing who I am as an attorney”.
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